
ELVES NEEDED! 
We at Gentle Giant Brewing Company ® are partnering up with the American 

Cancer Society ® Rockland Relay for Life and the Hope Lodge ® in New York City 

to produce the 1st Annual 2019 Santa’s Workshop here in Pearl River NY!  

Well, what is Santa’s Workshop? Santa’s Workshop is a section of Gentle Giant Brewing Company 
that will allow children and adults to build DIY toys and ornaments during the month of December on 
Saturdays and Sundays from 12pm to 4pm until Christmas Eve. The space will also have enough room to 
write letters of well wishes this holiday season. On Christmas Eve, all of the letters and toys will be 
gathered up and will be donated to the children and adults that are currently receiving treatment for 
cancer related illnesses at the Hope Lodge in New York City. 

How can you help? Its simple! We just need some people to donate a little bit of their time this 
December to staff the workshop and assist all of our well wishers in building small toys and ornaments 
and maybe one of our local first responders will help us in delivering all of these toys and cards to the 
Hope Lodge! If you cannot donate your time, we will always accept a toy to donate on your behalf! 

If you or know someone interested in lending some hours this holiday season please send us an 
email at matt@gentlegiantbrewing.com ! 

Let’s help brighten the season for all! 

Happy Holidays, 
 

 

Matthew Worgul 

Gentle Giant Brewing Company ® 

Owner 

 


